NANC 079
Multiple SPIDs per Service Provider LSMS
Origination Date: 04/18/1997
Originator: Illuminet
Description:
It has been requested that multiple Service Provider Ids be associated with a single service provider LSMS within an NPAC SMS.  Further business requirements need to be developed.
This impacts an audit initiator because they may not be able to determine who is acting as the LSMS for a SPID in service bureau situations.
Final Resolution:
This change order is associated with NANC 48.
PacBell and Illuminet to review during delete pending time frame.
Pending DELETE as of 1/6/98
Related Release:
N/A
Status: Closed
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